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BOARD OF ALDERMAN
REGULAR PUBLIC MEETING
IN COMPIANCE WITH THE TEXAS GOVERNMENT CODE
HIDEAWAY LIKE CLUB, INC.
	MEMBER SERVICES BUILDING-CONFERENCE ROOM	
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2019 @ 4:30PM

The regular public meeting of November 19, 2019 was called to order at 4:30 PM by Mayor Ray Hutcheson.  In addition to the Mayor, Aldermen Rumsch, Peacock, Bonds, and Samples were present. The only guest was Elaine Yenne from the Hideaway Newspaper.    Mayor Hutcheson asked Alderman Peacock to lead the group in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  This was followed by a silent prayer.  
Mayor Hutcheson asked for the approval of the minutes of the previous meeting held September 17, 2019. These had been received electronically by the Aldermen.  There were no suggested changes to the minutes and Aldermen Bonds moved that they be accepted as written.  Aldermen Sample seconded and the motion passed unanimously.
The next item on the agenda was the presentation of the Treasurer’s report by Alderman Rumsch.  After the quarterly report Alderman Bonds moved that the report be approved and Alderman Rumsch seconded the motion.  The motion passes unanimously. 
Mayor Hutcheson then spoke about Our City website.  It is handled by Go Daddy and our message board is handled by Yahoo.  Yahoo recently sent a letter saying that there would be some changes in the future.
Next on the agenda was for comments from the Wastewater Task force.  Aldermen Bonds told everyone that the Task force has had its second meeting.  Mike Ragsdale and Jerry Mullins are co-chairmen.  Those on the Council that attended the meeting thought it was very productive.  The concentration for this meeting was on short term and long term goals.  The minutes from these meetings will be published in the newspaper.  
The next item on the agenda was for items from the council that do not require action.  Aldermen Bonds spoke to the fact that Richard and Benita Peacock worked so very hard on the Hideaway Lake Wastewater Planning Committee Report that he felt they needed special recognition.  There will be a notice put in the paper to do this.  
Next Mayor Hutcheson pointed out the Council meeting dates for 2020 at 4:30pm.  He also mentioned the dates that paperwork needs to be filed for the next council election.  This notice will be in the newspaper.  The election will be Saturday, May 2, 2020.
The Mayor then adjourned the meeting at 4:55pm.
 

Respectively submitted,



Judy Blossom
City Secretary





